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To:    Mark Berman, City Attorney 

From:   Chad Brocato, Fire Chief  

Date:   09/06/23 

Re:    Resolution Request – Letter of Agreement for PEMT  

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

I kindly request a Resolution for the City Commission to enter into an agreement 

with the State of Florida, Agency for Health Care Administration. This agreement 

is for our annual Public Emergency Medical Transportation (PEMT) 

intergovernmental transfer (IGT) and subsequent federal net share that we 

receive after remitting the IGT.  

The attached amendment contains the amounts for the IGT along with the terms 

and conditions for the payment. We are set to receive well over a million dollars 

as the net share from the federal government, which is facilitated through the 

State of Florida, Agency for Health Care Administration.  

Thank you for your time and attention. 
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